

The Hong Kong Institute of Environmentalists

Flat A3, 9/F,

Forda Industrial Building,

Tai Lee Street, Yuen Long, N.T.,

Hong Kong

email: info@hkioe.hk

Attn: Dr. Tommy Ho, Founder and Founding President

Appreciation Letter

Dear Dr. Tommy Ho,

From the past 10 years, our company have learned a lot from HKIOE. Thank you for strongly support from the HKIOE. We wish HKIOE have the bigger grow in the future.

Please accept our deepest appreciation and immense gratitude for the past and future cooperation.

Many thanks – HKIOE is a strongly support for our company.

Mr. Chris Chan

Technical Director

2 8 DEC 2020

C&J Design & Contracting Co. Ltd.